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2020 Urban Water Management Plan Guidebook: 
  
The Draft 2020 UWMP Guidebook has been developed with input from the stakeholder UWMP 
Working Group. This guidebook provides updates to the 2015 UWMP Guidebook, including new 
statutory requirements.  It is intended to provide urban water suppliers with technical assistance for 
preparing a 2020 UWMP; use of the 2020 UWMP Guidebook is voluntary.  
  
Urban water suppliers that provide water for municipal purposes to more than 3,000 customers or 
serving more than 3,000 acre-feet annually, are required to prepare and submit a UWMP every five 
years.  The 2020 UWMPs are due to DWR by July 1, 2021. 
 
I will be attending the meeting hosted by the Department of Water Resources​ ​for the newly released 
draft guidebook on:Wednesday September 16, 2020 
 
 
 


